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WEST BENGAL FIRE & EMERGENCY SERVICES
13-D Mirza Ghalib Street, Kolkata- 700 016

 
 

 

From : 

The Director

Fire Prevention Wing,

West Bengal Fire & Emergency Services.

 

To : 

Mr. Surendra Kumar Dugar

12/3, Ballygung Park Road, Ward No.- 65, Borough VII, Kolkata

700019.

Head Quarter F.S.,  Ballygunge,

Kolkata - 700019 .

 

Sub :Revised Fire Safety Recommendation for Proposed construction of a Residential

Complex comprising 1 no. G+IV storied & 1 no. G+XI storied under group Residential

Building at the Premises No. – 12/3, Ballygunge Park Road, Ward NO. – 65, Borough

no. – VII, Kolkata – 700 019

 

This is in reference to your Application No. IND/WB/FES/20182019/43825,dated 03/06/2019,

regarding the Fire Safety Measure for Proposed construction of a Residential Complex

comprising 1 no. G+IV storied & 1 no. G+XI storied under group Residential Building at the

Premises No. – 12/3, Ballygunge Park Road, Ward NO. – 65, Borough no. – VII, Kolkata –

700 019.

 

The plan submitted by you was scrutinized and marked as found necessary from Fire Safety

point of view. In returning one set of plan with recommendation, this is issuing Revised Fire

Safety Recommendation in favour of the aforesaid building subject to the compliance of the

following fire safety measure.

 

 Recommendation:

 

 

1. The plan drawings submitted by you were scrutinized and marked as found necessary

Memo No : IND/WB/FES/20182019/43825 DATE: 03/06/2019



from fire safety point of view. In returning one set of plan, this office is issuing Revised Fire

Safety Recommendation in favour of the aforesaid buildings subject to the compliance of the

fire safety recomendation as issued earlier by this office vide  Memo No. –

IND/WB/FES/20182019/21174 Dated – 27.08.2018.

 

 

 

Director

West Bengal Fire & Emergency Services
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